KNOLL Ellie * PUC

From: Curtis Ringstad <curtisringstad@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 2:19 PM
To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC

Subject: Stop B2H

If the leaders of Washington, Oregon and Idaho have decided that hydropower is green at the expense of salmon
recovery, but with regrets, how can they allow even more habitat loss, wildfire risk and noise pollution to ensue from
the unwise routing of this abomination. Follow existing right aways, preferably underground, or let people who want
this power feed and power themselves. The few remaining healthy and clean places on this planet need to be saved for
their own sake for the health of the biosphere.

“A thing is right when it tends to preserve the integrity, stability, and beauty of the biotic community. It is wrong when it
tends otherwise.” Aldo Leopold

Thank you
Curtis Ringstad

600 Modelaire Drive
La Grande, OR 97850



